
       

                TOWN OF DEERING 

                                               PLANNING BOARD      

 

                                                                    UNAPPROVED 

                                                                            Minutes 

                                                    August 12, 2020   (Virtual meeting via Zoom) 

 

 

Members present:  Beth Kelly, Chairman; Katherine Jenkins, Vice Chairman; John Shaw; Sharon Simpson; 

Bob Carter; William Whisman, Select board member; Russ McAlister, Town Administrator.  

  

Public present:  Pam Trombino, Henry Bozek, Kevin Larmand, Barbara Larmand 

 

The meeting was opened at 7:00 pm via “Zoom”. 

 

Agenda Item #2.  Review and approval of minutes from the June 10, 2020 meeting. 

 

It was agreed to review and approve the minutes of the June 10, 2020 meeting at the September 9, 

2020 meeting.  The July Planning Board meeting was canceled. 

 

Agenda Item #3.  Recap of CNHRPC Workshop. 

 

Discussion.  The Board will review the workshop meeting that happened with Matt Monahan on June 

23, 2020 at the next regular meeting. 

  

Agenda Item #4.  Building permit update concerning 2 Zoski Road. 

 

Bob Carter was recognized.  He said the papers were sketchy and there were no plans submitted.  He 

would like the owners to come in to see the Planning Board to talk.  It would be a non-binding 

discussion and the Board could discuss what direction they need to go.  They will need a Shoreland 

permit. 

 

Chair Kelly will talk to Matt Monahan from Central NH Regional Planning Commission and they 

will send the owners a non-binding letter stating the issues.  Vice Chair Jenkins agreed that they 

should come before the Board for discussion. 

 

 

Having no more business before the Board, a motion was made by William Whisman to adjourn the meeting 

at 7:15pm.  Bob Carter seconded.  So moved. 

  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Linda Winters 

Planning Board Clerk 


